
SR-500 / NE EVERETT ST SPEED LIMIT CHANGE PROPOSAL (2)

Executive Summary: 

This proposal is in response to the proposed addition of a new access road for Camas 

High School. The access road will intersect with SR-500 / NE Everett St at the current 

intersection of NE Everett Dr. and NE Everett St. The current 35 MPH speed limit on 

NE Everett will be extended 1/2 mile north of its current location. 
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